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 d. Inclusivity 
 The committee last met in November and are currently working on a spring meeting 

schedule. They would like to request the MPC chair present to the Chancellor a 
committee proposal for new UAF branded signs at the 4 entrances to the Troth Yeddha’ 
Campus (North Tanana Drive, Alumni Drive, Sheep Creek and Thompson Drive) that 
acknowledge the Alaska Native Nations traditional lands upon which the UAF campuses 
reside. They would like to have Troth Yedhha’ included in that signage to welcome 
people to the Troth Yeddha’ campus. They would like to know if the Core Cabinet and 
other stakeholders support their working with Marketing and Facilities Services on this 
signage redesign and if there are funds available.  


